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Submission on multi-culturalism 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I wish to make a brief submission. 
Unless one has their eyes closed, it is clear that there is a world-wide problem. 
Islam is rapidly growing and it is spreading. Islam is not designed to assimilate in 
those countries where it finds itself; it is designed to take over. 
That is its nature, and its plan. Those who are in key government positions must 
open their eyes and educate themselves. Many live in a shielded, idealistic bubble 
that insists everything will go to plan, but the proof that this is wrong is in every 
country where Muslim immigration has been encouraged. 
Look to all the scenarios in Europe. Look at growing problems in the U.S.A. 
This is not racism, because Islam contains people of all races. It is the very 
doctrine of Islam that is the problem. 
To not face this problem in Australia, while we still have the opportunity to 
address it, is a dreadful travesty. 
 
To blindly promote Multiculturalism, in the name of inclusion, or whatever else, is 
doing future generations of Australians a major disservice.  
 
No other group of immigrants have presented this problem. As I have mentioned, 
this is not race based, this is not country based, this is simply about discouraging 
an ideology that, in its pure form, will not accept our Democratic system, nor our 
leadership. 
 
I urge you to consider this in the light of the experiences of other countries who 
now realize they have made a mistake and are not sure how to proceed. 
 
Thank you, 
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